==============================
COMMUNITY BOARD 8 MANHATTAN
==============================
This is to advise you that due to necessary construction work the DOT has granted a permit to the contractor to close 83rd St between 2nd and 3rd Avenues.  This closure will take place beginning October 7thand continue through October 21, 2011 during the hours of 9am to 5pm.  A flagger will be stationed on 3rdAvenue allowing local traffic and deliveries access to 83rd Street.
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